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We on the annual staff have made a sin-
cere effort to give you a yearbook full of
cherished memories. We hope that you
will enjoy it, as much as we have enjoyed
bringing it to you. There has been much
work involved and many problems to be
worked out, but we feel that this book is a
true reflection of cadet life. We wish to
express our deepest appreciation to Capt.
Moskos, whose unceasing toil has made
this annual possible.
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